
About  Nobscot  Scout
Reservation
Nobscot Scout Reservation is located in
Framingham / Sudbury, and is available
for weekend camping throughout the year.
We  also  conduct  an  extensive  Outdoor
Education program for schools, religious
youth groups, and community youth groups.

The Nobscot Scout Reservation is full of
great hiking trails and local history,
including a burial ground used for small
pox  victims  centuries  ago.  Campsites,
lean-tos, and cabins are available for
groups looking to spend more than the
afternoon enjoying the property’s great
views  and  hiking  trails.  Nobscot
facilities are available for rental by
civic,  corporate,  community,  and
religious  organizations.

Over 480 acres of beautiful forested land
makes Nobscot the largest parcel of land
inside the Interstate 495 beltway. The
grounds  are  owned  by  the  Mayflower
Council, Boy Scouts of America. Nobscot
is  rich  in  Native  American  and
Revolutionary War history. The ecological
and  environmental  importance  of  the
Reservation is unmatched.

Nobscot offers an enjoyable hike up to
Tippling Rock, one of the highest points
in Eastern Massachusetts. There are views
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of  three  states,  Boston’s  towers,  Mt.
Monadnock, and more. Nobscot is the IDEAL
LOCATION for youth groups to experience
an ‘outdoor classroom’ session; and for
civic, business, religious and corporate
groups to conduct retreats and seminars.

Nobscot Scout Reservation
1 Nobscot Road

Sudbury, MA  01776
Nobscot  Facility  Information  &
Reservations

Nobscot Map

Recent
News

Temperature
Drops  But  The
Fun  Factor
Stays High
February 3rd, 2022|

Cub  Scouts  can
#AdventureOn during
the winter months…
Yes,  it’s  cold.
Yep,  it’s  snowy.
However, just like

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/nobscot-reservation/facilities-reservations/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/nobscot-reservation/facilities-reservations/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/Nobscot-Map-Update-2021.pdf
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/temperature-drops-but-the-fun-factor-stays-high/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/temperature-drops-but-the-fun-factor-stays-high/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/temperature-drops-but-the-fun-factor-stays-high/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/temperature-drops-but-the-fun-factor-stays-high/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/temperature-drops-but-the-fun-factor-stays-high/


Scouts  BSA,  Cub
Scouts  can  still
find  outdoor  fun,
too. That was the
theme of a recent
[...]

The  Joy  of
Dutch-oven
Cooking
January 13th, 2022|

This  time-honored
Scout  tradition
need not wait until
your next campout…
At our most recent
Scout  Troop  Court
of  Honor,  among
various and sundry
cookies  and
brownies  and
doughnuts,  there
was  one,  very
popular,  [...]
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New  Event
Registration  &
Calendar
Platform
May 26th, 2021|

Our  council  has
begun transitioning
to  a  new  online
event  registration
platform  named
Black Pug, which is
used by almost half
of  all  Boy  Scout
councils
nationwide.  The
previous  system,
Doubleknot,  was  a
major [...]
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